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The History of the Decline and Fall of
the Roman Empire
Tourism remains the world's most significant
growth industry, and is a lifeline to the
future for many developing countries. But
there is often an environmental price to be
paid for tourism, which is an activity that
concentrates pressure on landscapes in both
spatial (most people want to see the same
things) and temporal (most people travel at
the same time) senses. This collection
addresses both the growing trend in favor of
"ecotourism" and its environmental impacts.
Contributors present a sampling of nature
tourism experiences (Kenya, Yellowstone,
Costa Rica), and deal with nuts-and-bolts
issues such as economics, marketing, and the
crucial role of local involvement. The book
focuses on the ways in which nature tourism
can continue to stimulate local economies
while minimizing environmental degradation.
ISBN 1-55963-037-X: $34.95.

Endangered by Sprawl
The End of Desertification?
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which is occurring in almost all terrestrial
biomes and agro-ecologies, in both low and
high income countries and is stretching to
about 30% of the total global land area.
About three billion people reside in these
degraded lands. However, the impact of land
degradation is especially severe on
livelihoods of the poor who heavily depend on
natural resources. The annual global cost of
land degradation due to land use and cover
change (LUCC) and lower cropland and
rangeland productivity is estimated to be
about 300 billion USD. Sub-Saharan Africa
(SSA) accounts for the largest share (22%) of
the total global cost of land degradation.
Only about 38% of the cost of land
degradation due to LUCC - which accounts for
78% of the US$300 billion loss – is borne by
land users and the remaining share (62%) is
borne by consumers of ecosystem services off
the farm. The results in this volume indicate
that reversing land degradation trends makes
both economic sense, and has multiple social
and environmental benefits. On average, one
US dollar investment into restoration of
degraded land returns five US dollars. The
findings of the country case studies call for
increased investments into the rehabilitation
and restoration of degraded lands, including
through such institutional and policy
measures as strengthening community
participation for sustainable land
management, enhancing government
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access to markets and rural services, and
securing land tenure. The assessment in this
volume has been conducted at a time when
there is an elevated interest in private land
investments and when global efforts to
achieve sustainable development objectives
have intensified. In this regard, the results
of this volume can contribute significantly
to the ongoing policy debate and efforts to
design strategies for achieving sustainable
development goals and related efforts to
address land degradation and halt
biodiversity loss.

In Partnership with Nature
Sepp Holzer farms steep mountainsides in
Austria 5,000 feet above sea level. His farm
is an intricate network of terraces, raised
beds, ponds, and waterways, well covered with
productive fruit trees and other vegetation,
in dramatic contrast to his neighbors' spruce
monocultures. Fans of Sepp Holzer have come
from all over the world to see the
productivity of his farm, a veritable
permaculture paradise. His first book, Sepp
Holzer's Permaculture, offers a detailed
guide to what Holzer has achieved on his
farm. Many readers might have wondered-but
how can we achieve this on a global scale?
Luckily, his newest book, Desert or Paradise,
examines Holzer's core philosophy for
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reconnecting mankind with nature, applied to
reforestation and water conservation across
the world. Through years of consultation with
other countries, Holzer has developed a core
philosophy for reconnecting mankind with
nature even in arid or otherwise "lost-cause"
regions. He details a process he calls
"Grundierung," a term from painting meaning
"base coat," which goes into great detail the
importance of water, and Desert or Paradise
offers his concept and guide to construction
of large water reservoirs in arid, rainfalldependent regions with examples from Greece,
Turkey, Spain, and Portugal. Holzer describes
the ecological and economic benefits of these
changes, as well as the use of a variety of
plant and animal species for further
integration and regeneration of the
surrounding areas, including reasons for
reforestation and the cause and use of forest
fires. Holzer also outlines his ten points of
sustainable self-reliance and how these
methods can help feed the world, such as the
need to regulate the water budget, eliminate
factory livestock farming, bring more fallow
or unused areas into production, enlarge crop
areas by using terracing and Holzer-style
raised beds, regionalize instead of
globalize, fight for land reform and engage
in community building, go back to the ancient
farming wisdom, and change the educational
system. Also included are Holzer's ideas on
beekeeping, humane slaughtering, nature
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Sowing Seeds in the Desert
First published in German as Sepp Holzers
Permakultur by Leopold Stocker Verlag.

Learning from agri-environment schemes
in Australia
Weaving together philosophical, historical,
legal, scientific and personal viewpoints,
this book gives a rich sample of the vast web
which makes up our cultural, spiritual and
social diversity. It demonstrates how many
cultures see Nature as an extension of
society, and how sensitive stewardship is an
integral part of existence.

Successes, Limitations, and Frontiers
in Ecosystem Science
Regulating Paradise
Sepp Holzer farms steep mountainsides in
Austria 1,500 meters above sea level. His
farm is an intricate network of terraces,
raised beds, ponds, waterways and tracks,
well covered with productive fruit trees and
other vegetation, with the farmhouse neatly
nestling amongst them. This is in dramatic
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monocultures.In this book, Holzer shares the
skill and knowledge acquired over his
lifetime. He covers every aspect of his
farming methods, not just how to create a
holistic system on the farm itself, but how
to make a living from it. Holzer writes about
everything from the overall concepts, down to
the practical details.In Sepp Holzer's
Permaculturereaders will learn: How he sets
up a permaculture system The fruit varieties
he has found best for permaculture growing
How to construct terraces, ponds, and
waterways How to build shelters for animals
and how to work with them on the land How to
cultivate edible mushrooms in the garden and
on the farm and much more! Holzer offers a
wealth of information for the gardener,
smallholder or alternative farmer yet the
book's greatest value is the attitudes it
teaches. He reveals the thinking processes
based on principles found in nature that
create his productive systems. These can be
applied anywhere.

Creatures Of Habitat
This publication marks the 70th anniversary
of the founding of FAO as a United Nations
Agency for Food and Agriculture. This book
tells the story of these seven decades of the
history of FAO, its protagonists and their
endeavours. This is the history in seven
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Wildlife Comeback in Europe
Ecosystem research has emerged in recent
decades as a vital, successful, and sometimes
controversial approach to environmental
science. This book emphasizes the idea that
much of the progress in ecosystem research
has been driven by the emergence of new
environmental problems that could not be
addressed by existing approaches. By focusing
on successes and limitations of ecosystems
studies, the book explores avenues for future
ecosystem-level research.

Growing Food in a Hotter, Drier Land
Learning from agri-environment schemes in
Australia is a book about the birds and the
beef — more specifically it is about the
billions of dollars that governments pay
farmers around the world each year to protect
and restore biodiversity. After more than two
decades of these schemes in Australia, what
have we learnt? Are we getting the most out
of these investments, and how should we do
things differently in the future? Involving
contributions from ecologists, economists,
social scientists, restoration practitioners
and policymakers, this book provides short,
engaging chapters that cover a wide spectrum
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From Eden to Eden
Plain Truth
A Language Older Than Words
Alexander Pope
The Bec Hellouin model for growing food,
sequestering carbon, creating jobs, and
increasing biodiversity without using fossil
fuels When Charles and Perrine Hervé-Gruyer
set out to create their farm in an historic
Normandy village, they had no idea just how
much their lives would change. Neither one
had ever farmed before. Charles had been
circumnavigating the globe by sail, operating
a floating school that taught students about
ecology and indigenous cultures. Perrine had
been an international lawyer in Japan. Each
had returned to France to start a new life.
Eventually, Perrine joined Charles in
Normandy, and Le Ferme du Bec Hellouin was
born. Since then the farm has become a
celebrated model of innovative, ecological
agriculture in Europe, connected to national
and international organizations addressing
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well as the Slow Food movement, and featured
in the inspiring 2016 César Award-winning
documentary, Demain (Tomorrow). Miraculous
Abundance is the eloquent tale of the
couple's evolution from creating a farm to
sustain their family to delving into an
experiment in how to grow the most food
possible, in the most ecological way
possible, and create a farm model that can
carry us into a post-carbon future--when oil
is no longer moving goods and services,
energy is scarcer, and localization is a
must. Today, the farm produces a variety of
vegetables using a mix of permaculture, biointensive, four-season, and natural farming
techniques--as well as techniques gleaned
from native cultures around the world. It has
some animals for eggs and milk, horses for
farming, a welcome center, a farm store, a
permaculture school, a bread oven for artisan
breads, greenhouses, a cidery, and a forge.
It has also become the site of research
focusing on how small organic farms like
theirs might confront Europe's (and the
world's) projected food crisis. But in this
honest and engaging account of the trials and
joys of their uncompromising effort, readers
meet two people who are farming the future as
much as they are farming their land. They
envision farms like theirs someday being the
hub for a host of other businesses that can
drive rural communities--from bread makers
and grain millers to animal care givers and
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gardeners alike will find much in these
pages, but so will those who've never picked
up a hoe. The couple's account of their quest
to design an almost Edenlike farm, hone their
practices, and find new ways to feed the
world is an inspiring tale. It is also a love
letter to a future in which people
increasingly live in rural communities that
rely on traditional skills, locally created
and purveyed goods and services, renewable
energy, and greater local governance, but are
also connected to the larger world.

70 Years of Fao (1945-2015)
Freshwater shortages will affect 75% of the
world’s population by 2050. Mithen puts this
crisis into context by exploring 10,000 years
of water management. Thirst tells of
civilizations defeated by the water
challenge, and of technological ingenuity
that sustained communities in hostile
environments. Work with nature, not against
it, he advises.

Thirst
There's this boy. Let's say he's somewhere
between nine and thirteen years old or so.
You'd like to see this kid get creative.
You'd like to see him get some exercise.
You'd like to see him get out from in front
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be motivated enough to find some stuff to do
on his own. This boy NEEDS The Big Book of
Boy Stuff! What do I do if I get a bean stuck
up my nose? How can I make lightning without
killing myself? Where can I find new
practical jokes to play on my friends and
family? How can I make a rocket? What is the
best way to poop outside? How do I tell a
girl I like her? Why would I tell a girl I
like her? How many mosquitoes does it take to
suck all the blood out of a person? What's
that smell? . . . and many, many more! This
big, thick, durable book includes fascinating
chapters on gross stuff, magic, emergencies,
fireworks, games, experiments, jokes,
activities, insults, pets, flying things,
and, of course, duct tape. No boyhood is
complete without a copy!

Let the Water Do the Work
A history of the Everglades traces its
emergence from the sea after the last ice age
to its modern role as the world's largest
ecosystem restoration project, an account
marked by such events as Napoleon Bonaparte
Borward's 1904 gubernatorial campaign,
railroad and agricultural developments by the
Army Corps of Engineers, and numerous
political challenges. Reprint. 35,000 first
printing.
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Improvement – A Global Assessment for
Sustainable Development
Tropical forests are an undervalued asset in
meeting the greatest global challenges of our
time—averting climate change and promoting
development. Despite their importance,
tropical forests and their ecosystems are
being destroyed at a high and even increasing
rate in most forest-rich countries. The good
news is that the science, economics, and
politics are aligned to support a major
international effort over the next five years
to reverse tropical deforestation. Why
Forests? Why Now? synthesizes the latest
evidence on the importance of tropical
forests in a way that is accessible to anyone
interested in climate change and development
and to readers already familiar with the
problem of deforestation. It makes the case
to decisionmakers in rich countries that
rewarding developing countries for protecting
their forests is urgent, affordable, and
achievable.

Cultural and Spiritual Values of
Biodiversity
Let the Water Do the Work is an important
contribution to riparian restoration. By
"thinking like a creek," one can harness the
regenerative power of floods to reshape
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gullied stream channels. Induced Meandering
is an artful blend of the natural sciences geomorphology, hydrology and ecology - which
govern channel forming processes. Induced
Meandering directly challenges the dominant
paradigm of river and creek stabilization by
promoting the intentional erosion of selected
banks while fostering deposition of eroded
materials on an evolving floodplain. The
river self-heals as the growth of native
riparian vegetation accelerates the
meandering process. Not all stream channel
types are appropriate for Induced Meandering,
yet the Induced Meandering philosophy of
"going with the flow" can inform all stream
restoration projects. Induced meandering
strives to understand rivers as timeless
entities governed by immutable rules serving
their watersheds, setting their own
timetables, and coping with their own
realities as they carry mountains grain by
grain to the sea. Anyone with an interest in
natural resource management in these
uncertain times should read this book and put
these ideas to work.

Global Re-introduction Perspectives
The Behavior Guide to African Mammals
From flying squirrels on high wooded plateaus
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Intermountain West is home to some of the
world's rarest and most fascinating animals
and plants. Creatures of Habitat details many
unique but little-known talents of this
region's strange and wonderful wild
inhabitants and descibes their connections
with native environments. For example,
readers will learn about the pronghorn
antelope's supercharged cardiovascular
system, a brine shrimp-powered shorebird that
each year flies nonstop from the Great Salt
Lake to Central Argentina, and a rare mustard
plant recently discovered on Mount Ogden.
Emphasizing how increasing loss and
degradation of habitat hinders native
species' survival, Mark Gerard Hengesbaugh
discusses what is happening to wildlife and
wild places and what is being done about it.
Well illustrated, this book has habitat maps,
pen-and-ink illustrations, and fifty photos
of wildlife and wild places selected by photo
editor Dan Miller. Also included are guides
to wildlife viewing and lists of Utah
species, including those considered
sensitive, threatened, or endangered.

A Nexus Approach for Sustainable
Development
Imagining Extinction
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exploration of the various ways we live in
the world, A Language Older Than Words
explains violence as a pathology that touches
every aspect of our lives and indeed affects
all aspects of life on Earth. This chronicle
of a young man's drive to transcend domestic
abuse offers a challenging look at our
worldwide sense of community and how we can
make things better.

The Swamp
How to harvest water and nutrients, select
drought-tolerant plants, and create natural
diversity Because climatic uncertainty has
now become "the new normal," many farmers,
gardeners and orchard-keepers in North
America are desperately seeking ways to adapt
their food production to become more
resilient in the face of such "global
weirding." This book draws upon the wisdom
and technical knowledge from desert farming
traditions all around the world to offer timetried strategies for: Building greater
moisture-holding capacity and nutrients in
soils Protecting fields from damaging winds,
drought, and floods Harvesting water from
uplands to use in rain gardens and terraces
filled with perennial crops Delecting fruits,
nuts, succulents, and herbaceous perennials
that are best suited to warmer, drier
climates Gary Paul Nabhan is one of the
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traditions of arid lands. For this book he
has visited indigenous and traditional
farmers in the Gobi Desert, the Arabian
Peninsula, the Sahara Desert, and Andalusia,
as well as the Sonoran, Chihuahuan, and
Painted deserts of North America, to learn
firsthand their techniques and designs aimed
at reducing heat and drought stress on
orchards, fields, and dooryard gardens. This
practical book also includes colorful
"parables from the field" that exemplify how
desert farmers think about increasing the
carrying capacity and resilience of the lands
and waters they steward. It is replete with
detailed descriptions and diagrams of how to
implement these desert-adapted practices in
your own backyard, orchard, or farm. This
unique book is useful not only for farmers
and permaculturists in the arid reaches of
the Southwest or other desert regions. Its
techniques and prophetic vision for achieving
food security in the face of climate change
may well need to be implemented across most
of North America over the next half-century,
and are already applicable in most of the
semiarid West, Great Plains, and the U.S.
Southwest and adjacent regions of Mexico.

Sepp Holzer's Permaculture
Argues that the Earth's deteriorating
condition is man-made and outlines a way for
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Miraculous Abundance
Distinguished African experts analyze
Africa's potential for real and long-lasting
improvement in food production and grassroots
economy.

Why Forests? Why Now?
La 4e de couverture de la jaquette indique :
"How should science be written? It is a
question that piqued natural philosophers of
the seventeenth century as they experimented
with the rhetorical figures, neologisms,
verse-forms, and generic variety that
characterise the literary texture of their
work. Inspired laymen were quick to borrow
from the new philosophy and from practising
scientists in order to deploy ideas and
images from astronomy, optics, chemistry,
biology, and medicine. Between them,
scientists, natural historians, poets,
dramatists, and essayists produced new,
adjusted, or hybrid literary forms. The
Poetics of Scientific Investigation in
Seventeenth-Century England examines those
forms and that literary-scientific texture,
as well as representations of the
scientific--the laboratory, collaborative
experimental retirement, and the canons of
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mirrors the intellectual and investigative
processes of early-modern science itself"

The Theory of State
The question in the title of this book draws
attention to the shortcomings of a concept
that has become a political tool of global
importance even as the scientific basis for
its use grows weaker. The concept of
desertification, it can be argued, has ceased
to be analytically useful and distorts our
understanding of social-environmental systems
and their resiliency, particularly in poor
countries with variable rainfall and
persistent poverty. For better policy and
governance, we need to reconsider the
scientific justification for international
attempts to combat desertification. Our
exploration of these issues begins in the
Sahel of West Africa, where a series of
severe droughts at the end of the 20th
century led to the global
institutionalization of the idea of
desertification. It now seems
incontrovertible that these droughts were not
caused primarily by local land use
mismanagement, effectively terminating a longstanding policy and scientific debate. There
is now an opportunity to treat this episode
as an object lesson in the relationship
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Looking beyond the Sahel, the chapters in
this book provide case studies from around
the world that examine the use and relevance
of the desertification concept. Despite an
increasingly sophisticated understanding of
dryland environments and societies, the uses
now being made of the desertification concept
in parts of Asia exhibit many of the
shortcomings of earlier work done in Africa.
It took scientists more than three decades to
transform a perceived desertification crisis
in the Sahel into a non-event. This book is
an effort to critically examine that
experience and accelerate the learning
process in other parts of the world.

The Big Book of Boy Stuff
Nepal Biodiversity Resource Book
The autobiography of Europe's most innovative
farmer and permaculturist. Holzer is an
agricultural rebel who grows kiwis, oranges,
and pumpkins on his mountain farm near
Salzburg, Austria at an altitude of 1,500m
above sea level. In this richly illustrated
book, Holzer describes not only the basic
principles of his life and thinking, but also
his endless struggle with public authorities
which do everything in their power to prevent
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Conservation Biology for All
Sepp Holzer's Permaculture
Conservation Biology for All provides cuttingedge but basic conservation science to a
global readership. A series of authoritative
chapters have been written by the top names
in conservation biology with the principal
aim of disseminating cutting-edge
conservation knowledge as widely as possible.
Important topics such as balancing conversion
and human needs, climate change, conservation
planning, designing and analyzing
conservation research, ecosystem services,
endangered species management, extinctions,
fire, habitat loss, and invasive species are
covered. Numerous textboxes describing
additional relevant material or case studies
are also included. The global biodiversity
crisis is now unstoppable; what can be saved
in the developing world will require an
educated constituency in both the developing
and developed world. Habitat loss is
particularly acute in developing countries,
which is of special concern because it tends
to be these locations where the greatest
species diversity and richest centres of
endemism are to be found. Sadly, developing
world conservation scientists have found it
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textbook, which is particularly ironic since
it is these countries where the potential
benefits of knowledge application are
greatest. There is now an urgent need to
educate the next generation of scientists in
developing countries, so that they are in a
better position to protect their natural
resources.

Restoration of Aquatic Ecosystems
Nature Tourism
Aldo Leopold, father of the "land ethic,"
once said, "The time has come for science to
busy itself with the earth itself. The first
step is to reconstruct a sample of what we
had to begin with." The concept he
expressed--restoration--is defined in this
comprehensive new volume that examines the
prospects for repairing the damage society
has done to the nation's aquatic resources:
lakes, rivers and streams, and wetlands.
Restoration of Aquatic Ecosystems outlines a
national strategy for aquatic restoration,
with practical recommendations, and features
case studies of aquatic restoration
activities around the country. The committee
examines Key concepts and techniques used in
restoration. Common factors in successful
restoration efforts. Threats to the health of
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to evaluation before, during, and after a
restoration project. The emerging specialties
of restoration and landscape ecology.

The Rebel Farmer
Sacred Natural Sites
Land use in Hawai‘i remains the most
regulated of all the fifty states. According
to many sources, the process of going from
raw land to the completion of a project may
well average ten years given that ninety-five
percent of raw land is initially classified
by the State Land Use Commission as either
conservation or agriculture. How did this
happen and to what end? Will it continue?
What laws and regulations control the use of
land? Is the use of land in Hawai‘i a right
or a privilege? These questions and others
are addressed in this long-overdue second
edition of Regulating Paradise, a
comprehensive and accessible text that will
guide readers through the many layers of
laws, plans, and regulations that often
determine how land is used in Hawai‘i. It
provides the tools to analyze an enormously
complex process, one that frustrates public
and private sectors alike, and will serve as
an essential reference for students,
planners, regulators, lawyers, land use
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organizations, and others involved with land
use and planning.

Farming for the Long Haul
It's all but certain that the next fifty
years will bring enormous, not to say
cataclysmic, disruptions to our present way
of life. World oil reserves will be exhausted
within that time frame, as will the lithium
that powers today's most sophisticated
batteries, suggesting that transportation is
equally imperiled. And there's another, even
more dire limitation that is looming: at
current rates of erosion, the world's topsoil
will be gone in sixty years. Fresh water
sources are in jeopardy, too. In short, the
large-scale agricultural and food delivery
system as we know it has at most a few
decades before it exhausts itself and the
planet with it. Farming for the Long Haul is
about building a viable small farm economy
that can withstand the economic, political,
and climatic shock waves that the twentyfirst century portends. It draws on the
innovative work of contemporary farmers, but
more than that, it shares the experiences of
farming societies around the world that have
maintained resilient agricultural systems
over centuries of often-turbulent change.
Indigenous agriculturalists, peasants, and
traditional farmers have all created broad
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and bad, and many of them prospered. They
also developed particular techniques for
managing soil, water, and other resources
sustainably. Some of these techniques have
been taken up by organic agriculture and
permaculture, but many more of them are
virtually unknown, even among alternative
farmers. This book lays out some of these
strategies and presents techniques and tools
that might prove most useful to farmers today
and in the uncertain future.

Desert Or Paradise
Sacred Natural Sites are the world's oldest
protected places. This book focuses on a wide
spread of both iconic and lesser known
examples such as sacred groves of the Western
Ghats (India), Sagarmatha /Chomolongma (Mt
Everest, Nepal, Tibet - and China), the
Golden Mountains of Altai (Russia), Holy
Island of Lindisfarne (UK) and the sacred
lakes of the Niger Delta (Nigeria). The book
illustrates that sacred natural sites,
although often under threat, exist within and
outside formally recognised protected areas,
heritage sites. Sacred natural sites may well
be some of the last strongholds for building
resilient networks of connected landscapes.
They also form important nodes for
maintaining a dynamic socio-cultural fabric
in the face of global change. The diverse
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Prospects for Recovery and Sustainable
Development in Africa
"A work of tremendous scope. . . . Amateur
naturalists and tourists to the parks of
Africa and finally professionals will find
this a stimulating, well-documented
summary."--John F. Eisenberg, Florida Museum
of Natural History "We have seen in the field
how very helpful and informative The Behavior
Guide is. Our knowledgeable safari guides
turned often to their prized and already wellthumbed copies, and we continue to refer to
ours now that we are back home."--Douglas F.
Williamson, Jr., National Council, World
Wildlife Fund, U.S. "A fascinating,
perceptive, and enjoyable travel companion
heightens the pleasure of being afield. The
Behavior Guide to African Mammals is that
ideal companion. Lucid, accurate, and
marvelously illustrated, the book is a basic
reference for anyone interested in natural
history."--George B. Schaller, author of The
Serengheti Lion and The Deer and the Tiger "A
remarkable review of what is known about the
larger African mammals."--A.R.E. Sinclair,
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